UNIFORM EXCHANGE POLICY

The Langley United “Uniform Exchange Policy” is applicable to all LUSA members, staff, volunteers, referees, players
and each of their family members with respect to the seriousness of the Covid19 situation.

Noncompliance with the requirements of this policy could result in removal from club events, suspensions and in
situations of gross negligence, removal from Langley United and all sanctioned activities and events.

Defined Terms

“Exchange” shall be defined as LUSA any product supplied by LUSA for game wear that the individual needs an
alternate size. (i.e. game jersey, game shorts, game socks).

IT IS MANDATORY FOR ALL MEMBERS TO INFORM A LUSA OFFICIAL, TECHNICAL STAFF MEMBER OR
COACH/MANAGER IMMEDIATELY IF THEY FEEL ANY SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19 SUCH AS FEVER, CHILLS,
COUGH, SHORTNESS OF BREATH, SORE THROAT AND / OR PAINFUL SWALLOWING, STUFFY OR RUNNY
NOSE, LOSS OF SENSE OF SMELL, HEADACHE, MUSCLE ACHES, FATIGUE AND LOSS OF APPETITE.

Members who require an exchange must review the self-assessment signage located throughout the facility / field /
location before any exchange is performed to confirm that they are not feeling any COVID 19 symptoms.

Member who need an exchange done must contact the Equipment Director at equipment@Iusa.ca to advise:

1. What product(s) needs exchanging (i.e. game jersey, game shorts, game socks)
2. What sizes are currently in hand that need exchanging
3. What sizes are required

The Equipment Director will then communicate back to the member advising them of what the options are for the exchange.
It is the members responsibility to ensure the products are unworn and clean, they are required to vacuum seal the products
to be exchanged. If vacuum sealing is not a possibility the product must be placed in a clear heavy duty zip-lock bag with the

air squeezed out as best as possible.

The member MUST include a piece of paper with the players name on it and must be placed it inside the vacuum sealed
package or zip locked bag.

The Equipment Director will communicate a time and location that best suits for pick up, It is recommended that all members
wear a facemask during the exchange process and physical distancing is to be adhere to.

The returned items will not be handed out to any other LUSA member.



